
 

 

 

 

 Thank you for making parent teacher conferences a 
priority! I truly enjoyed my conversations with each 
of you.  I will be working on my “action items” from 
each conference this week. 

 I also want to thank all the parents who signed up 
to bring something for our Halloween party!  If you 
can send the items in by Friday morning, that would 
be great! I couldn’t do this party without you all!  
I’m praying we will all get to be together for our 
Christmas party! 

 If you send in a sweater with your child, please 
make sure to label it with their initials or name.  This 
will help us find the correct on when things are left 
behind in the classroom.  It will be especially im-
portant to label items when the weather turns cold 
and students are wear jackets and sweatshirts. 

 Thank you so much for sending in prizes for the 
prize box!  When the kids see new prizes go in, it 
adds some extra motivation! 

 I will also be sending out more information about 
the “Charlie Brown Thanksgiving” feast in November.  
Please make sure to watch in your emails. 

 We do quite a few things during the holiday season, 
so I will be sending out a letter with some info soon! 

 Students may bring a costume for Friday in their 
backpack.  They will need to wear their uniform to 
school and we will put on costumes before our  
party.  Costumes MUST be able to slip over their 
uniform.  We will not be able to use the restroom to 
change them. (No weapons or scary costumes.) 

What We Are Learning This Week: 

Religion — All About Mass 

Reading —  

 Theme: Rules to Go By 

 Essential Question: What rules do we follow in 
different places? 

 Story: How Do Dinosaurs Go to School? 

 Sight Words: to 

 Letter sound: short /i/ 

 Vocabulary: rules, cooperate, guard, prank, 
responsible 

Math — Addition 

Handwriting — Ii 

Writing — I Can Use Words I Know 

Science — Spooky Science 

Mrs. Sullivan — sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

      October 25th - October 29th 

October 29th: 

Halloween Party 

November 9th: 

Holiday Book Order Due 

November 24th-26th: 

 Thanksgiving Break 

December 18th: 

End of 2nd 9weeks 
Last Day Before Break 


